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Purpose 
 
This procedure lays out the projected enrollment and placement outcome an OEWD funded provider is 
responsible for based on the funding amount and source of funding they receive. It is completed by the 
provider and reviewed by their Program Specialist across their actual performance quarterly and 
annually.  
 
Below is a template of the projection. 

 
 
INQUIRIES 
Inquiries should be addressed to the OEWD at 415-701-4848 or workforce.development@sfgov.org.   
OEWD and its service providers shall follow this procedure.  This procedure will remain in effect from the 
date of issue until such time that a revision is required. 

 


